
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 13.01.2022. 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
ARE YOU INTERESTED IN BEING A PARENT GOVERNOR? 
 
Our parent governors are very valuable members of the Governing Body as we rely on 
them to help us to keep in touch with what parents are thinking. 
 
Please contact Mr Ley on 01642 819157 to find out more about the role and how to apply 
to become a Governor.  
 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY 
 
We have arranged a Professional Development Day on the following date.  School will be 
closed and staff will not be available. 
 
Monday 14 February 2022 
 
 

SAT’s WEEK – MONDAY 09 MAY TO THURSDAY 12 MAY 2022 
 
As with every school, our SAT’s results are an important indicator of the school’s success.  It is 
especially important that all Y6 pupils attend during SAT’s week, and we have an emergency 
procedure for any pupil who may be ill or where there are any problems during the week. 
 
If your child is in Y6 this year, please help us by ensuring that no holidays are arranged for the 
week beginning 09 May 2022.   
 
In some cases, the local authority could issue a significant fine per pupil. 

 
Yours sincerely 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 
 
 


